
Pre-Conference Note 

 

Dear First Grade Families, 

As we get close to conference time, we would like you to take a moment to fill out this sheet 

before conferences.  Use the back of it, if you need more space.  This will ensure that we cover 

any areas you’d like to discuss.  Also, it will become part of the file I have on your student.  

Please send it back to school with your child on Wednesday, November 12th!  We look forward 

to seeing you soon! 

Thank you! 

The First Grade Teachers 

Student Name:_____________________  

What are your goals for your child this year? 

 

 

What general questions do you have about classroom curriculum, standards, 

evaluation techniques or procedures? 

_____________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________ 

My child’s interests are (for example favorite books/topics): 

_____________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________ 

Topics I would like to discuss: 

_____________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________ 

 

 


